
 

 

March 3, 2022 
   

 

Mr. Paul Biery 
Dominion Energy 
Mail Code C-221 
220 Operation Way 
Cayce, SC 29033-3701 
 

 

RE: Quarterly Progress Report (4th Quarter, 2021)  

SCE&G Fleet Maintenance Site (Congaree River) 

 Columbia, South Carolina 

 

 

Dear Mr. Effinger: 

 

The Department received the Quarterly Progress Report (4th Quarter, 2021) from Dominion 

Energy on March 2, 2022.  The report provides an update of significant activities/milestones on 

the progress of Dominion Energy’s permitting efforts of the stakeholder-developed Modified 

Removal Action.  The Department approves of the Quarterly Report as submitted.   

 

Following the 1st Quarter 2022 Progress Report, the Department would like Dominion Energy to 

move to Monthly Progress Reports while activity at the site is increased. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (803) 898-0910 or cassidga@dhec.sc.gov.   
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Greg Cassidy, Project Manager 
State Voluntary Cleanup Program 
Division of Site Assessment, Remediation, and Revitalization 
Bureau of Land and Waste Management 
 
 
 
cc: File 52561 
 Veronica Barringer, Midlands EA Region 
 Lucas Berresford, BLWM  
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